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 Celebrating 100 Years 

This will be the site of the 100th 
Anniversary service organized by 
the United Church of Canada, on 

June 8, 2025 at 3:30 pm AB 
time (7 pm in Newfoundland). 

 

 

 

 

                                                                      
Gower Street United Church                            

St. John’s, Newfoundland  

National Centennial Service of 
Congregations 

June 10, 2025, ON VISION TV 7 pm (MT) 

June 21 is National Indigenous Peoples Day. It's a time to 
recognize and celebrate the traditions, cultures, and 
contributions of First Nations, Inuit and Métis. 

Please join us in recognizing this important day with a special 
service dedicated to the Indigenous                                      

Peoples on June 22nd lead by Jacki Kunec.  

Mark your calendar for a joint Sunday Service June 29th 
with Trinity United, hosted at their church in Cold Lake. 
Please plan to stay and socialize with a potluck lunch to 
follow the service.                                                                              

Service will start @ 11:00am  5013-55st Cold Lake 

Thanks to the continued efforts of 

our UCW Ladies, another 196 
sandwiches were made last week for 
Duclos school. This amazing charity 

work happens throughout the school 
year to feed children at school who 

arrive without a lunch. 

It is with great sadness that we say goodbye to a longtime 
member of the St. John’s family. On June 1st our beloved friend 
and church member, Eveline Baker passed away after her 
brave and long battle with cancer. Eveline was an involved 
and hands on member of our church for many years, she will 
be greatly missed. We send our deepest condolences to her 
family. A Funeral Service will be held on                                        
Thursday  June 19, @ 11:00 at St. John’s United Church. 

There will be NO UCW meetings for the summer months. 
Regular meetings will resume in September  


